
 

 

 
 
 
 
June 9, 2006 
 

Dr. Christine Bordonaro 
Evergreen Solar Inc 
259 Cedar Hill St 
Marlborough, MA 01752 
United States 
 

Fax number: 508-357-2279 
E-mail:  bordonaro@evergreensolar.com 
 
Dear Dr. Bordonaro, 
 

UL has recently completed two investigations of your product has been completed under project numbers 
06NK09692 and 06NK12597, and the subject products were determined to comply with the applicable 
requirements. 
 

The revisions to your file documents, as well as the revisions to the On-Line Certification Directory have fallen 
behind schedule, due to high project traffic at our Regional Transaction Center. 
 
Therefore, I am including a copy of your UL Listing Card as recently revised by CAS in order to provide 
verification of the current module models held under listing. 
 

Photovoltaic modules, Models E25, -28, -30, -31, -32, -33, -34, -35, -36, -37, -38 , -50, -56, -60, -62, -64, -66, -68, -
70, -72, -74, -76, EC-47, EC-51, EC-55, EC-94, EC-94-G, EC-102, EC-102-G, EC-110, EC-102-G, EC-115, EC-
115-G, EC-120, EC-120-G. May be followed by suffixes "D", "L" and /or "MC". 

Photovoltaic modules, Models ES-160, -165, -170, -175, -180, -185, -190, -195 and -200.  May be followed by 
Suffixes “-R” or “S” and/or “D,” “L” or "MC".   
 
These revisions will also appear on a Canadian Listing Card, indicating complaince to ULC ORD/C1703-01 for 
“cUL” Marking. 
 
If you have any other questions, please let us know. 
 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Steven Jochums   
Staff Engineer  
Department: 3014CNBK  
Tel:  847-664-2229  
Fax:  847-509-6298  
E-mail:  steve.jochums@us.ul.com  
 


